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LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE 

This is to confirm that  

Anhelina Havryliuk 

 

a student of University of Czernowitz 

 

has been accepted for a study place at Ludwigsburg University of Education for the winter 

term 2022/2023 (official duration: 1st October 2022 – 31st March 2023). The student is 

participating in the official exchange between the University of Education Ludwigsburg 

in Germany and the University of Czernowitz in Ukraine.  

Anhelina Havryliuk will be provided with an accommodation in the student dormitory, 

Montessoriweg/Pestalozziweg, 71634 Ludwigsburg. 

 

 

 

Denise Wintrich 

Coordinator Incoming Students 

International Office 

Ludwigsburg University of Education 


